
Over 450 students and parents attended the Back to School Blowout/Open House at 
Cumberland Elementary on Aug. 8, 2017.  Students and parents were able to meet teachers, see 
classrooms, enjoy refreshments and get free back packs and school supplies that were donated 
by area churches.  This event was sponsored by the CES staff, CES FRYSC, FRYSC Americorp, CES 
21st CCLC, and local churches. 
 

 


